
Florida Department of Transportation
RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL  33309

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 
SECRETARY 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 
www.fdot.gov

     March 2, 2021 

Dear Elected Official: 

RE: Public Information Notification 
Royal Park Bridge Painting Project 
SR 704 Over the Intracoastal Waterway  
Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID Number: 432152-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide 
information about the proposed improvements for the above referenced project. 

No Public Information Workshop is scheduled for this project. 

Notices are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within 300 feet of the 
project and to other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals 
interested in the project. Attached is a copy of the Public Information Flyer, which includes a 
project location map and other important information about the project. Additional 
information can be found on the following website: 
https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/state_road_704_royal_park_bridge_painting_project.asp.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Department’s project 
manager, Mr. Henry Oaikhena, P.E., at (954) 777-4445, toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 
4445, or via email at henry.oaikhena@dot.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Gerry O’Reilly, P.E. 
District Four Secretary 

GO:ho 

Attachment: Public Information Flyer 
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER
ROYAL PARK BRIDGE PAINTING PROJECT
SR 704 Over the Intracoastal Waterway 
Palm Beach County, Florida
Financial Project ID: 432152-1-52-01

The Florida Department of Transportafion (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide informafion about the proposed 
improvements for the Royal Park Bridge in Palm Beach County, Florida. No public informafion workshop is scheduled 
for this project.

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS 

 Paint the movable bridge steel spans
 Paint the concrete surfaces (arches, barriers, 

piers)

CONTACT INFORMATION

Henry Oaikhena, P.E. 

FDOT Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportafion, 

District Four

3400 West Commercial Boulevard

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Phone: (954) 777-4445 or 

Toll Free (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4445

E-mail: henry.oaikhena@dot.state.fl.us

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION

 Construcfion Start Date: Spring 2022

 Anficipated Complefion: Fall 2022

 Construcfion Cost Esfimate: $2.8 million

https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/
state_road_704_royal_park_bridge_painting_
project.asp

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportafion system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communifies. 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

 Work will take place during the day and be sequenced to
       reduce the effects of construcfion on the community
 Temporary lane closures during off-peak hours will be re-

quired
 Night-fime detours to Flagler Bridge will be required to  

reach some areas of the movable span
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